
 

Fairview School 
“Above and Beyond” 

December 2023  
 

Then the Grinch though of something he hadn’t before!   

What if Christmas, he thought, doesn’t come from a store? 

What if Christmas, perhaps, means a little bit more!  
                                         Dr. Seuss 

On behalf of the staff of Fairview School, we wish you a joyous and 

peaceful Christmas and the very best in the New Year! 
 

The last day before the Christmas Break is Friday, December 22nd. 

 Students return to school on Monday, January 8th, which is a Day 4. 
   
 
 
 

 
 

On Monday, December 11th, the Middle Years (grades 6 to 8) Band Concert will 
perform from 7 to 8 pm., in the Fairview School gymnasium. Students are asked to arrive 
at 6:30pm, in concert attire.  

 

On Tuesday, December 19th, the Elementary Christmas Concert will take place from 7 to 8 pm, 
in the Fairview School gym.  Please arrive between 6:30 – 6:45 pm. using either the Front 
Doors or the back Gym entrance doors, you may accompany your child to their classroom upon 
arrival. After the concert, you are asked to pick up your child from their classroom. Children 
should eat before arriving for the concert, as food is not allowed in the classroom that evening.    

 

Salvation Army Food Drive 
 

During the week of December 11 to 15th, we will be collecting non-perishable food items for 
the Salvation Army. Donations can be dropped off at the boxes at the main doors or brought to 

the classrooms.  Thank you in advance for sharing so others can have a good Christmas.    
 

Christmas Spirit Days 
Students are invited to dress up to celebrate our School & Christmas spirit 

Monday, Dec. 18 – Hat Day -  Tuesday, Dec. 19 – Jersey Day 
Wednesday, Dec. 20 – Twin Day 

Thursday, Dec. 21 – Christmas Colors / Ugly Christmas Sweater Day 
Friday, Dec. 22 – Pajama Day 

 
 

School Wide Student Breakfast 
 

On Thursday, December 21st, at 9 am, we will be serving breakfast at school for all our 

students. The breakfast will consist of scrambled eggs, sausages, buns, fruit and juice.   We 
would like to thank the following clubs and individuals for their generous donations to our 
Breakfast / Nutrition Program which makes this breakfast possible: City of Swift Current, 
Employee Sunshine Club, SaskTel and TelCare Members, and The Knights of Columbus.  Thanks 
to the Louis Doulias for cooking the sausages, their contribution to our breakfast is greatly 
appreciated.  Last, but not least, a big thanks to our staff members who help prepare and serve 
the breakfast.  Thank you for your Christmas Spirit!  
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